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Ombudsman received human rights defender from Libya

The Commissioner for Human Rights of the Republic of Azerbaijan received Farida Allaghi, human rights defender from Libya. 

During the meeting the Commissioner focused on the Ombudsman’s mandate, the activity on human rights, cooperation with governmental bodies, civil society, NGOs,  international organizations. 

Guest appreciated the fact that development processes cover all regions of the country as well as the interest to education even in remote areas. 

It was noted National Program for Action to Raise Effectiveness of the Protection of Human Rights and Freedoms in the Republic of Azerbaijan was approved with the Presidential Order on December 27, 2011. Public hearings on the Program were held in Ganja, Sheki, Barda, Jalilabad and Guba involving the surrounding rayons and in Baku. 

The Commissioner noted new schools are being built in different regions, as well as refugees and IDPs settlement, public awareness campaigns are being held on human rights, moreover, she visits regions regularly, meets with IDPs communities and schools. 
The questions of guest regarding elections of the Ombudsman, her annual reports, monitoring of implementation of the recommendations given to state bodies, participation in adoption of new legislative acts, cooperation with governmental bodies, etc. were also responded. 

F. Allaghi highly appreciated the activity of the Azerbaijani Commissioner in human rights, noted National Human Rights Institute is being set up in Libya and the model of the Azerbaijani Commissioner is very interesting in this regard. 
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